
 
 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Jan. 21, 2020 

For more information: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 

I-35 rest areas at Homewood to be closed 

 for repairs and remodeling 

 
Tuesday, Jan. 28, the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) will temporarily close 

the rest areas on the I-35 north- and southbound lanes in the Homewood vicinity. 

KDOT plans to remodel the facilities and make repairs to the water lines. The traveling public 

will not be able to access the rest area buildings or parking areas during the closure, which is 

expected to last several months. 

Persons with questions may contact Kevin Ryan at KDOT-Garnett, (785) 448-5446, or 

Priscilla Petersen at KDOT-Chanute, (620) 902-6433. 

 

 

#### 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 Voice/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
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